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HXCH_Principal Election@googlegroups.com
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Dear Parents and Teachers:

The current principal term of Cherry Hill Huaxia Chinese School (HXCH) will end on July 31,
2019. To follow our past practice, the school board will now start to accept applications from the
public for this position, which is a two-year term. We encourage the application from any person
with passion, dedication and enthusiasm to carry forward Chinese culture. Please submit your
application to the email address at HXCH Principal Election@googlegroups.com. The
application deadline is June 21, 2019. Thank you very much for your support.

Best wishes,

School Board of HXCH



